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Dear Forward Planning,

The above development plan has just come to my notice. Iamwriting to firmly object to the proposed development AGALA029 at Netherbarns
which would seriously impact visitor enjoyment of the historic Abbotsford house and grounds. Ifthis or any other development were to be
approved then it would permanently detract fromthis valuable asset which has been so heavily invested in for the people of Scotland attracting
visitors fromall parts of the world. No development should ever be approved at this site due to its proximity to Abbotsford.

My ancestor, James Hope Scott, lived at Abbotsford for a time and our family is keen to see this wonderful legacy cherished for many years to
come and I would have thought that the Scottish Borders Council would be in favour of preserving this historic visitor attraction.

I'would be grateful if it is possible to have this objection acknowledged so that I can rest assured that I played my part in stopping such a
detrimental development from being approved.

Yours faithfully,

Louisa van den Berg (ne. Hope)







